From: Murray Rosen
Sent: 22 April 2020 20:26
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Ash tree Ref 2020/1596/T
Dear Mr Little

We live in Daleham Mews and love this tree. Please do not let it go. We are told that it has fungus
but that is no reason to condemn it - surely - please.

Best regards in these difficult times -

Murray Rosen



